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Scott Greenberg

From: Michael Bond <michael@bondschambers.com>
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2016 3:02 PM
To: Scott Greenberg; Kari Sand; Ali Spietz
Subject: MICA SEPA checklist August 22, 2016
Attachments: Sepa Letter.pdf

Dear Mr. Greenberg: 
  
Please accept this email along with the attached comment letter from the Concerned Citizens for 
Mercer Island Parks (CCMIP) as my comments to MICA’s SEPA checklist and proposed zoning code 
amendment. I agree, incorporate, and support the comments that are detailed in the attached CCMIP 
comment letter.  
  
Please include me as a party of record for the purposes of receiving notice once the City makes a 
threshold determination for this project, along with the right to appeal. 
  
Please respond and confirmed that you received this email. Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
Michael J. Bond    
 
SCHEDLER BOND PLLC 
2448 76th Ave. SE, Suite 202, Mercer Island, WA 98040 
Tel: (206) 257-5440  Cell: (206) 953-2972 
Email: michael@bondschambers.com 
www.schedlerbond.com 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This email message may be protected by the attorney/client privilege, work product 
doctrine or other confidentiality protection.  If you are not the person for whom this message is intended, please delete it 
and notify me immediately.  Please do not copy or send this message to anyone else.  Thank you. 

 
 
 
 


